
 
 
 

 

 
Project Highway & Pavements launched. 
 
Members of Kilworth Estates went out and about to identify area 
of our pavements and roads that are looking in a bad way, further 
work carried out on the project can be seen on the web site 
https://kilworthestates.co.uk/projects 
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SAVs Funding News 
 

 
 
 

Community Investment Board Member Volunteers 
Needed – SAVS & Southend Borough Council 
 

 
 
Funding Information as of 3rd March 2021 
 

 
 
3rd March  2021 – The following have been added or have 
approaching deadlines 
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 A GUIDE TO RECYCLING IN SOUTHEND  
 

This graphic provides some helpful advice on what *cannot* be 
recycled in the food waste bins, the pink recycling sacks and 
blue box for paper and card. 
 
A more detailed list of what can and cannot be recycled can be 
found on the Southend Council website, here: 
https://www.southend.gov.uk/recyclingatoz 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.southend.gov.uk/recyclingatoz?fbclid=IwAR355BXTxaiR5-u6E_aGbEqbhwDLtdXuFr2XKXW4GdOUOjXDNJBabCXbKdo


 
 
 

 

Southend Council News – 03rd April to 16th April 

‘Imagining a New Future’ exhibition comes to 
Southend High Street 

Focal Point Gallery is delighted to announce an exhibition by 
local residents on the theme of ‘Imagining a New Future’, which 
will be presented along Southend High Street. 

Thank you to our Keyworkers! 

Southend Youth Council has set up a key worker project, on 
behalf of the young people in the Borough, recognising the 
efforts and hard work of our keyworkers over the past year. 

Council urges residents and visitors to play their 
part in keeping Southend tidy 

A key part of ‘Operation Heatwave’ – the plan to ensure the 
Borough is ready to welcome back visitors and keep residents 
safe – includes additional resources to deal with and manage 
the extra waste generated by the increased number of visitors 
to the Borough. 

As retail returns – please ‘Visit Southend Safely’ and 
plan ahead 

A new campaign has been launched to encourage people to 
‘Visit Southend Safely’ as the government confirmed lockdown 
restrictions can continue to ease on Monday 12 April. 

His Royal Highness The Prince Philip, Duke of 
Edinburgh: Statement from The Mayor 

His Royal Highness The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. 1921 
– 2021 
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Flags at half-mast to remember His Royal Highness 
The Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh 

Flags at the Civic Centre, the parks and Porters have all been 
lowered to half mast following the sad news of the death of His 
Royal Highness Prince Philip, Duke of Edinburgh. We join the 
rest of the nation in expressing our sadness. 

Community Collect: Home Covid-19 testing 
programme launches in Southend 

Rapid Covid-19 self-test kits are being offered to everyone 
living and working in Southend-on-Sea under the Community 
Collect initiative to support the government’s roadmap out of 
lockdown. 

UK Power Network to carry out work at Leigh Marina 

UK Power Network will be carrying out essential work on a new 
service connection for Leigh Marina from 13 to 30 April, 
meaning multi-way traffic signals will be in place that will affect 
traffic flow. 

Ground investigation works to begin for Better 
Queensway redevelopment 

Following the recent approval at Southend-on-Sea Borough 
Council’s development control committee, ground work 
investigations for the Better Queensway redevelopment will 
start next week. 

Register to vote for local elections and have your 
say 

Residents of Southend-on-Sea need to make sure they register 
to vote by midnight on Monday 19 April so they can vote in the 
local elections this May. 
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96% of pupils get one of top three choices of 
primary school for September 

96% of children in Southend-on-Sea will start primary school in 
September 2021 in one of their top three preferences, with 85% 
at their first-choice school. 
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